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Ilopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Streec, E.C.3.
20th June, 1937.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to the Hopper Earge
recently constructed by Messrs. J.S. Watson (Gainsborough) Ltd.
for the Borough of Wisbeeh, I think it well to let you know
that the First Entry Report on the Hull was recelved here
from the Grimsby Surveyors on the 16th instant.

It is concluded that your First Entry
Report on the Machinery, together with the Birmingham Report
on the Dormen Engine forwarded to you in Mereh last, will be
despatehed to this Office as soon as the mechinery installatio
is completed, and I think it well to take this opportunity to
intimate that it is considered you will be in order in
recommending this vessel as being eligible for a notation of
WLUC with date.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,




